

apologies from Clive, Colin, John Baker, Pauline and Owen

Redlands have sent a letter reference the mini bus, stating they can no longer supply mini bus due to legal implications over seat belts, but if they could ever be of help over other matters to contact Mr. James Southern Regional Director.

Subs

Last term one Beaver from Mandy's pack outstanding but could be due to transfer. June does n't have any owing.

Scouts appear to have 6 possibly outstanding. Letters were sent to remind this was confirmed by Martin Da Costa who had received one himself. Doriel to pursue with a vengeance when Richard or Julie confirm

Hut security

Panic bolts are about £140.00 so we will go ahead.

Treasurers report

Insurance is due in Feb and May £319.00 also Van tax due Feb. Should we increase hut rental for next elections on a vote it was increased to £120.00

Please fill in this bit yourself

Hut magazines costing £45.00 per year but still not getting circulated.

Fund Raising Report

Correction on Fireworks loss of

Race night	£313.98
Xmas fair	£196.81
Disco	£61.16
Panto	£71.00
Martyn found	lp

Total current acc	£525.06
Cash	£128.85
Inv	£4967.85
Total	£5621.76

Forthcoming events

June sale	10th Feb
May Ball	18th May
Disco	29th March possibly
Shoe shine	Date not known yet

Scout Dinner

5 going 20 tickets not returned.

Scouts

Scouts night may change to a Thursday, many benefits especially because of easier difficulties, drawback is 4 Scouts go swimming that night. Meeting for GSL to discuss with parents.

Souters Room

Library still needs clearing up. Photo copier is beyond economical repair.  
As all section leaders have a key it must now be kept locked.

Hut hire no change

PROJECT NEWT

New Hut A meeting was held on 30th Nov 1995 with Bill Taylor who told us how he went about getting a new hut. at this point notes taken at this special meeting were handed round for all present to read.  
John Baker was to see how the council felt, the lease appears to have been for 99 years and we have been here approx 20 years.  
Sam was to ring John Baker to find out what had happened so no further discussion could take place.

The Village Hall would like a Scout group representative on the committee. Consideration to be given at next meeting  
The Executive Committee thanked Andrew Dadswell for all his hard work and efforts with the pantomime and it was noted he had been Cub Scout, Scout and Venture Scout and also from parents who got involved and wished to remain so ( think the entire Scout Group wanted to pat themselves on the back as well for Andrew being such a success despite them!).

Meeting closed at 9.25pm.

Next Meeting Wed 17th April 1996 at 8.15pm.